
 

 

 

 

DBCo Patrons Guild 
2023-24 Membership Levels and Benefits 

 

The Dallas Ballet Company (DBCo) Patrons Guild offers, as a benefit of membership, the 
privilege of purchasing tickets to The Nutcracker performance prior to tickets being offered to 
the general public. To participate in the DBCo Patrons Ticket Sale, membership dues must 
be received by Sunday, October 8, 2023.  

 

The priority order of ticket purchases is determined by membership level and, within each level, 
by the date and time memberships are received. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
We are always looking for ways to better serve our dancers and DBCo community. As part 
of this effort, we are adjusting the Nutcracker ticket ordering process. Our goal is to 
eliminate fraud, ensure accurate prioritization, and provide the highest quality service for our 
patrons. Once the best process is defined, it will be clearly communicated to ensure full 
participation in the DBCo Patrons Ticket Sale.  

 
Thank you for supporting Dallas Ballet Company. We thank you for your continued 
support! 

For questions concerning Membership, please contact 
membership@dallasballetcompany.org 

 

For questions concerning Nutcracker Tickets, contact tickets@dallasballetcompany.org 

Dallas Ballet Company is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization founded in 1989. Contributions for membership in excess of the value of goods and 
services received may be tax deductible. 

mailto:membership@dallasballetcompany.org
mailto:tickets@dallasballetcompany.org

